
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 11th December 2020

We are Learning:

 English – Develop awareness of different poetic forms.

 Reading and reciting poetry and writing our own winter poem

 Art – Making Christmas decorations and Christmas card

 Maths – Comparing and ordering groups of objects and numbers to 20.

 Geography; Learning about the different types of weather and how that affects what we do 

and what we wear.

 Phonics – ‘ou’ saying ‘ow’ and ‘ch’ saying ‘c’.

 LOtC. Christmas crafts; cutting wood with a bow saw.

12 day of Fitmas
Following the tradition of the 12 days of Christmas we have had a Christmas challenge to 

take part in. We have enjoyed taking part and getting into the Christmas spirit.

Homework
A huge well done to everyone who has managed to complete the homework tasks. Keep up 

the good work.

OUTDOOR LEARNING

Happy Christmas Everyone.
Year 1 have worked extremely hard during this term and we are very proud 

of how they have settled back into the school routine.  Well done Year 1!

Christmas cards can be brought into school by Monday 14th December (only 

for people within their bubble) and the cards will then be quarantined for 72 

hours before being handed out on the last day of term. 

We would like to wish you all a happy and relaxing Christmas Break, 

whatever form it may take this year, and we look forward to seeing you in 

the new year for the start of what will hopefully be a more ‘normal’ year!


